
Why do we need to share 
information about you?

If you want to know more about how we may 

share your information and who we share the 

information with, please email 

bideford.systmone@nhs.net and in the subject 

line please mark for the attention of Mrs Zoe 

Smale – or contact her by telephone  on 01237 

476363.

To help give you the best care possible, sometimes 

we will need to share information about your visits 

and treatment. This is to make sure we know enough 

about your needs to support you. We have special 

rules that we must follow, which protect your 

information and keep it private and secure.
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